
I am a Biology major who is an environmental educator, early education educator, and am active in my synagogue’s Climate Action 
Team,  doing the work of Tikkun Olam, repairing the world.

I support SB 335.  It is long overdue to reform the Board Forestry and the governance of the Department of Forestry. We can no 
longer let our forest management and policies be guided by the needs of those who’s only interest in the forests are to make money 
for their corporate backers.

NW forests play an important role in mitigating the climate crises. Sustainable forest practices, used by small woodland owners 
provide an economic benefit to Oregonians.  The board of Forestry must prioritize these two principles. SB335 will do this. Vote yes.


